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As August came to an end, we had the privilege of
celebrating new life in Christ through baptism! On August
31st, several precious souls were baptized in the name of
Jesus. Among them was our language teacher, Caritas
(pictured above).
Caritas has been faithfully attending Bible studies with
AMPer Venita Thurman since last year. Through these
times in the Word, she received the revelation of the
importance of being baptized in Jesus’ name and made
the decision to be rebaptized. What a powerful testimony
of God’s work in her life!
Even more, Caritas was not alone—three members of her
family also chose to be baptized alongside her. Together,
they were raised to new life in Christ, and we rejoice with
them for this incredible step of faith.
We are grateful for all that God is doing in the lives of
Caritas and her family, and we look forward with
anticipation to the continued fruit of His work.
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If you’d like to donate to this trip, you can mail donations to: 
Global Missions    36 Research Park Court Weldon Spring, MO 63304 

with Danielle Brooks- Acct 333386 in Memo 


